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December 21, 2012          
 
Dear Pharmacy Providers/ Prescribing Practitioners: 
 
RE:  PDL # 11-02       
         
  
The most current and complete listing of drugs on the Medicaid Prior Authorization (PA) 
Process’ Preferred Drug List (PDL) and the detailed letter that accompanies the PDL are being 
posted  on the Louisiana Medicaid web site, www.lamedicaid.com.  The list and letter are located 
under the directory links:  (1) Pharmacy & Prescribing Providers and (2) Forms/Files/User 
Manuals – RXPA Files.  This list is effective January 1, 2013. 
 
Effective January 1, 2012, the PDL is no longer mailed to pharmacies and prescribing 
practitioners.  You will continue to be notified by this letter that the most recent listing can be 
found on the web site as indicated above. 
 
In addition, updates to Medicaid’s quantity limits on selected agents can be found at 
http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/Pharmacy/pharmacyindex.htm.  New quantity limit edits 
will be effective January 15, 2013.  
 
Providers should routinely visit this web site for the most current PDL and other important 
information related to Louisiana Medicaid. 
 
Please contact the Molina POS Helpdesk at (800) 648-0790 or (225) 216-6381 or Molina 
Provider Relations at (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if you have questions related to this 
transition. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
J. Ruth Kennedy 
Medicaid Director 
 
JRK/gbm 
 
 
 
  

Bobby Jindal 
GOVERNOR 

 

Bruce D. Greenstein 
SECRETARY 

 
 

State of Louisiana 
Department of Health and Hospitals 

Bureau of Health Services Financing 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/
http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/Pharmacy/pharmacyindex.htm
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